
Downtown Crossing
New Haven

City of New Haven Public Meeting
Downtown Crossing Phase 2: Reconnecting Orange Street

The City of New Haven will hold a public informational meeting to discuss construction 

of the second phase of the Downtown Crossing Project. Construction on the new 

Orange Street intersection will begin later this spring. This meeting will provide the 

public with information on what to expect during construction, including the 

construction schedule and construction activities.

Public Meeting
Presentation followed by a Question & Answer session

Thursday, May 23, 2019; 6:00-7:30 PM
Canal Dock Boathouse, 475 Long Wharf Drive, New Haven

Meeting location is Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA) accessible.

Language assistance may be requested by contacting (860) 426-4465. 

Language assistance is provided at no cost to 

the individual making the request.
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